
PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 
MEETING 

SEPTEMBER 27, 2012 
 
 
 
 

Chairman Ed Meier called the meeting to order at 6:30 pm. 
 
Present were:  Anne Minley, Al Chamberlin, Jeff Lofton, Larry Fuller, Doug Chambers, 
Chairman Ed Meier, Jim Christian, Alderman Audrey Hollis and Chief Pruett.  Shirley 
Paro was a visitor and took a picture of the Public Service Committee. 
 
The board postponed discussion on the last part of Section 17 until next meeting. 
Chief Pruett explained the Ordinance on grass cutting and the procedures of warning 
and summoning the home owner. 
 
The board had a question and answer period with the Chief. 
 
The Board reviewed crime reports. 
 
Everyone was reminded that next Tuesday October 2, 2012, is Night Out in 
Bellefontaine Neighbors.  There are 13 Night Out groups this year. 
 
We were told by Alderman Audrey Hollis we could go to the Recreation Center and 
have our picture taken for I.D. cards for the Public Safety Committee. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:51 pm. 
 
The next meeting will be October 25, 2012. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
Larry Fuller, Secretary 
 


